
 
  
  
When calling please ask for            Fiona McArthur            
Telephone                                          01455 255708 
Email                                                  Fiona.McArthur@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk   
  
The Clerk 
Desford Parish Council 
C/O Desford Library 
Main Street 
Desford 
Leicester 

LE9 9JP                                                                                            
December 12, 2022 

  
Dear The Clerk 

  
Re: Parish Precepts 2023/24 
  
The Borough Council is currently preparing its budget for 2023/24, which will culminate in it 
setting the Council Tax for each area. 
  
As part of that process I require notification from each parish of the precept, which they will 
levy in order to fund their expenditure. I should therefore be grateful if you would notify me, by 
email (Fiona.McArthur@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk) of the precept you require by 31st 
January 2023. 
  
For your information the tax base and precept for previous years are shown below:- 

    

  Taxbase Precept Council Tax 

2022/23 1,688.9 £137,200 £81.24 

2023/24 1,753.2     

          
  
  
Please can you confirm receipt of this email, I am not planning to send out a hard copy in the 
post, however, if you do require a signed copy then please contact me. 
  
If you have any queries or you are unable to meet this deadline then please contact me, I am 
available Monday to Friday 9am to 2.30pm. 

Yours sincerely 

  
Fiona McArthur  

mailto:Fiona.McArthur@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk
mailto:Fiona.McArthur@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk

